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Village Hall

Church Road

Sunningdale

Berkshire

SL5 0NJ

Tel:    01344 623331

Charity No: 1021303

e-mail: sunningdale.preschool@gmail.com
Hello Everyone                                                                                                             25th March 2020
I have been sending out a few emails and hope that you have all been receiving them.  If not, please do let me know on the above email. I hope this letter finds you all well. We are all missing you and not knowing when we will be seeing you all again, or how long we will be away from Pre-School, makes us all quite sad.  But please be assured, we are all still here to support you and your little ones!!!

I would also like to thank you for your get well wishes to me.  It does seem that I have had the virus, but thankfully very short lived and feeling myself once more!  I am now out of isolation and have popped into Pre-School….it’s too quiet here!

Over the next few weeks the staff will be busy getting your child's keycarer file up to date with the photos and observations they have been making over this term.  These in turn will then feed into their next steps that will be planned for the Summer Term.  At the beginning of every term we share these next steps with you; this will still happen but via email. (approx. 20th April)

Myself and all the staff are touching base to come up with a plan with how best to support you all over the coming weeks, and potentially months.  We will still be sending weekly emails, for now these will be slightly different; they will be words of support, suggestions for activities, maybe links for information that we feel would be of use.

But for now it is a time of adjustment for all.  If I could give you one word of advice it would be 'routine'.  This may take a while, but a routine of knowing your day to day plans will help you get through.  Nothing however is set in stone, and of course things do, and sometimes have to, change.  We are going to have a think about the Pre-School routine and how this could be adapted at home to support you, and will let you know our thoughts in next weeks email (w/c 30th).

In the meantime enclosed is a lovely story sent to me by a parent, for you to share with your little ones, if you wish.  This is a time of complete change for them, and it gives a lovely explanation of it, at the same time hopefully giving them help with dealing with it.  Also enclosed is a little something for your child to bring the story to life (if they wish)!
A couple of tips when reading the story;

* Familiarise yourself with the story first.

* I have adapted the story already (some of the wording) but you may feel you want to adapt some more.

* There are no pictures; sit in front of your child while you read it so they can see your expressions and actions!! 

* Tell the story daily and once they are familiar maybe they could tell Daddy or another family member; maybe a Grandparent through Skype!

* Put together the to do list, as suggested in the story!
[image: image3.emf]
I do hope you are all keeping well and enjoying the wonderful sunshine that we are being blessed with.  And please remember we are here for you, even if it is virtually!
Best Wishes to you all.

Sharon and the team

xxx
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